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Debra Howland, Executive Director and
State ofNew Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Dear Ms. Howland:

)~

The New Hampshire Electric Cooperative, Inc. proposes to change its current rates by changing its Stranded
Cost Charge rate component effective with bills rendered on or after January 1, 2009. The effect of this
Proposal, assuming no other rates changes, is a decrease of 0.38% in total average revenue per kWh.

In support of the Cooperative’s filing, please find enclosed an original and eight copies of the Prepared Testimony
of Brenda C. Imnan.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 603-536-8824 or Inmanb@nhec.com.

End.
CC: Office of the Consumer Advocate

Sincerely,

Brenda C. Inman
Financial Services Manager

579 Tenney Mountain Highway
Plymouth, NH 03264-3 154

www.nhec.coop
603-536-1800 I 800-698-2007

November 10, 2008

Mark Dean


